
UPCOMING 
FREE WEBINAR 
SERIES INFO

OUR ROADMAP TO 
STRENGTHEN AND DIVERSIFY 
THE ACCOUNTING PROFESSION 
STARTS WITH YOU!

PAST WEBINARS

Accountancy Opportunities Initiative. Kevin Jackson of the Illinois Master of 
Accounting Science (MAS) program will explain the initiative, including how it can 
serve HBCU students and their accounting programs. He also will seek to engage with 
interested HBCU accounting programs to discuss how they might offer opportunities to 
their students through the initiative with Illinois, as well as through replication with other 
partner institutions. 
Date: Tuesday, June 26, 2018

Free Resources. Join representatives from the Center for Audit Quality and the American 
Institute of CPAs as they conduct a free webinar outlining some FREE resources that can 
be leveraged in your accounting and auditing classrooms. They will show examples of the 
wide range of resources available and explain how to navigate through them. They also 
will look to the HBCU community to share what other resources might be of need from the 
profession. 
Date: Friday, November 9, 2018

FUTURE WEBINARS

How to Ensure that Your HBCUs (and Your Students) Are Ready for the Accounting 
and Audit Profession. During this webinar accounting professionals from the AICPA and 
public accounting firms will share tips on preparing career services centers and business 
schools for recruitment, and even provide a toolkit to help guide your efforts. 
Tentative Date: Spring 2019

Looking for Ways to Advance Your Accounting Program? Join Howard and the 
University of Illinois to knowledge share among friends and colleagues on what works 
for your accounting program. “Knowledge is power. Information is liberating. Education is 
the premise of progress, in every society, in every family.” – Kofi Annan, former Secretary 
General of the United Nations 

The Importance of Accreditation to a Future CPA. Members of the AICPA will lead a 
discussion on maintaining your accreditation under the updated standards. They also will 
share advice on how to meeting the eligibility requirements and accreditation standards. 

TELL US WHAT YOU NEED!  
We would love to get your thoughts on what would be helpful for a future webinar.  

Contact us at DiscoverAudit@thecaq.org with your thoughts!

VISIT DISCOVERAUDIT.ORG/HBCU FOR MORE INFORMATION ON UPCOMING 

WEBINARS, FREE TEACHING RESOURCES, SUCCESS STORIES, AND MORE

Steps to Unveil your University’s  
Potential in Accounting 
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